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Please do not allow any hydraulic fracking in the Delaware River basin. Allowing the fracking
would result in many undesirable byproducts polluting and damaging the people in the vicinity. The
inhabitants of the area around the Delaware River presently enjoy an unpolluted body of water and
expect and should continue to have a river unhampered by hydraulic fracking and the problems it
causes. Thank you for your time and consideration.
 


